
June 2020 SPARKS

The June 2020 issue of SPARKS, newsletter of         the Tri-State Amateur Radio Society, is
attached.
  
Due to the Covid-19 situation Field Day will be much         different this year. 

 You can find information on how to participate in Field Day in         this SPARKS.
 Just a reminder to all the Tech class ops, while you have voice         privileges on 10m ssb
Field Day can be operated on 50Mhz and up.

 The location for the June 27th VE testing is being secured at         this time. Watch the TARS
website for location information.

For the latest news check in to the           Tri-State Emergency Net, Wed night 8:00 pm on the
146.790           repeater.
 We are currently running the net Mon, Wed and Fri nights at           8pm due to the Covid-19
Lock-down. 
 This net schedule will run till the end of June and will be           reevaluated at that time.

 Check out the club web site www.w9og.net
 Follow us on FACEBOOK www.facebook.com/groups/TARSw9og     
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